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[bookmark: _GoBack]November 7th, 2019

California LAW
1102 Q Street, Suite 4800
Sacramento, CA 95811

Dear California LAW leadership,

This letter is intended to state that the Foothill College Academic Senate supports the spirit and intent of the Law Pathway program. 

Through the appointment of faculty champions and representatives to the Law Pathway Advisory Council, the Academic Senate will serve as thought partners, provide discipline expertise as to the areas of study in the pathway, bring faculty concerns and ideas to the forefront, and provide general counsel regarding how best to implement the Law Pathway on our campus.

Sincerely,

Foothill Academic Senate Officers 

Isaac Escoto – President 
Eric Kuehnl – Vice President 
Robert Cormia – Secretary/Treasurer 
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